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  Return Aaron Becker,2016-08-02 Third book in a
wordless trilogy that began with Journey.
  The Return Dulce Maria Cardoso,2016-07-07
Everyone has gone away... We too should no longer
be here. Luanda, 1975. The Angolan War of
Independence has been raging for at least a
decade, but with the collapse of the Salazar
dictatorship, defeat for the Portuguese is now in
sight. Thousands of settlers are fleeing back to
Portugal to escape the brutality of the Angolan
rebels. Rui is fifteen years old. He has lived in
Luanda all his life and has never even visited the
far-away homeland - although he has heard many
stories. But now his family are finally accepting
that they too must return, and Rui is filled with
a mixture of excitement and dread at the prospect.
But just as they are leaving for the airport, his
father is taken away by the rebels, and the family
must leave without him. Not knowing if the father
is alive or dead - or if they will ever find out
what has become of him, Rui, his mother and sister
try to rebuild their lives in their new home. This
turns out to be a five star hotel in a quiet,
seaside suburb of Lisbon, where returnee families
are crammed into luxurious rooms by the dozen.
These palatial surroundings are a cruel contrast
with the reality of returnee life. The hotel
becomes a curious form of purgatory as the
families wait to discover what will become of them
- ever conscious of the fact that they are hardly
welcome back in their homeland. Rui has his own
personal struggle with his new life: growing up,
dropping out of school, facing discrimination, and
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the ever-present worry over his mother's
deteriorating health and his father's fate. And
then one night Rui's father returns from the dead.
Translated from the Portuguese by Ángel Gurría-
Quintana
  Somewhere In Time Richard Matheson,2008-07 When
Richard Collier, a dying screenwriter, becomes
infatuated with Elise McKenna, a celebrated
actress at the turn of the century, his love
proves strong enough to bring him through time to
her side.
  Return Karen Kingsbury,Gary Smalley,2003
Determined to leave behind his faith and his
family in order to embrace a free-thinking future,
Luke Baxter discovers an awe-inspiring secret
about his past that forces him to return to his
home for answers. Original. $75,000 ad/promo.
  The Return David J. Danelo,2014-10-29
“Illuminating” --General James N. Mattis, USMC
(ret.) “Written with the skill and precision of a
philosophical sniper…” —Matt Furey, author of The
Unbeatable Man Since 9/11 and before, American
warriors have faced combat in difficult and
adverse theaters with dedication, courage, and
remarkable inner fortitude. Our nation supports
them during their time in the fight, and “thank
you for your service” has become a common civilian
affirmation. Marine combat veteran David J.
Danelo’s message is simple—those who return to
peace after war possess a power that must be
discovered, honored, and treasured. The Return: A
Field Manual for Life After Combat tells how our
military and civilian cultures can protect and
nurture this potent gift. “Brilliant, moving and
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accurate.” —Dr. Edward Tick, author of War and the
Soul “U.S. Army Green Berets were the first in and
the last out of the longest war in American
History. The Return is showing them how to come
home and find peace.” —Lieutenant Colonel David
Scott Mann (U.S. Army, Ret.), Green Beret
Foundation
  The Return Natalia Chernysheva,2019-10-01 Coming
home from her independent city life, a young woman
rediscovers childlike wonder and comfort at her
grandmother’s house. A young woman gets on the bus
and rides out of the big city. She arrives in the
countryside, where she is as big as a giant,
looming over a tiny house, a garden and her tiny
grandmother. The cabbages and the apple trees are
far below. Her grandmother smiles up at her in her
yellow hat. The young woman bends down to give her
little grandmother a big kiss, and then she smells
her grandmother’s cooking. She has returned home.
When they sit down at the table, the young woman
has shrunk to a child-like size, and the two share
a meal together in the garden. In this gentle,
wordless story Natalia Chernysheva beautifully
captures the feelings of coming home to comfort
and memories and of returning to our childlike
selves. Correlates to the Common Core State
Standards in English Language Arts: CCSS.ELA-
LITERACY.RL.1.7 Use illustrations and details in a
story to describe its characters, setting, or
events.
  The Return Rachel Harrison,2024-07-02 A group of
friends reunite after one of them has returned
from a mysterious two-year disappearance in this
edgy and haunting debut. Julie is missing, and no
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one believes she will ever return—except Elise.
Elise knows Julie better than anyone, and feels it
in her bones that her best friend is out there and
that one day Julie will come back. She’s right.
Two years to the day that Julie went missing, she
reappears with no memory of where she’s been or
what happened to her. Along with Molly and Mae,
their two close friends from college, the women
decide to reunite at a remote inn. But the second
Elise sees Julie, she knows something is
wrong—she’s emaciated, with sallow skin and odd
appetites. And as the weekend unfurls, it becomes
impossible to deny that the Julie who vanished two
years ago is not the same Julie who came back. But
then who—or what—is she?
  The Door of No Return Kwame Alexander,2022-10-06
The #1 New York Times bestseller 'At once vivid
and simple, lyrical and surgical, expressive and
exacting' Lupita Nyong'o Dreams are today’s
answers for tomorrow’s questions. Eleven-year-old
Kofi Offin has dreams of water, of its urgent
whisper that beckons with promises and secrets. He
has heard the call on the banks of Upper Kwanta,
West Africa, where he lives. He loves these things
above all else: his family, the fireside tales of
his father’s father, a girl named Ama, and, of
course, swimming. But when the unthinkable – a
sudden death – occurs during a festival between
rival villages, Kofi ends up in a fight for his
life. What happens next will send him on a
harrowing journey across land and sea, and away
from everything he loves. Yet Kofi’s dreams may be
the key to his freedom...
  The Return Hisham Matar,2016-06-30 WINNER OF THE
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PULITZER PRIZE IN BIOGRAPHY WINNER OF THE
RATHBONES FOLIO PRIZE SHORTLISTED FOR THE BAILLIE
GIFFORD PRIZE FOR NON-FICTION SHORTLISTED FOR THE
COSTA BIOGRAPHY AWARD SHORTLISTED FOR THE NATIONAL
BOOK CRITICS CIRCLE AWARD FOR AUTOBIOGRAPHY WINNER
OF THE SLIGHTLY FOXED BEST FIRST BIOGRAPHY PRIZE
ONE OF THE NEW YORK TIMES' TOP 10 BOOKS OF 2016
The Return is at once a universal and an intensely
personal tale. It is an exquisite meditation on
how history and politics can bear down on an
individual life. And yet Hisham Matar's memoir
isn't just about the burden of the past, but the
consolation of love, literature and art. It is the
story of what it is to be human. Hisham Matar was
nineteen when his father was kidnapped and taken
to prison in Libya. He would never see him again.
Twenty-two years later, the fall of Gaddafi meant
he was finally able to return to his homeland. In
this moving memoir, the author takes us on an
illuminating journey, both physical and
psychological; a journey to find his father and
rediscover his country. 'A beautifully-written
memoir that skillfully balances a graceful guide
through Libya's recent history with the author's
dogged quest to find his father' Barack Obama
  River of No Return John Carrey,Cort Conley,1978
  The War of Return Adi Schwartz,Einat
Wilf,2020-04-28 Two prominent Israeli liberals
argue that for the conflict between Israel and the
Palestinians to end with peace, Palestinians must
come to terms with the fact that there will be no
right of return. In 1948, seven hundred thousand
Palestinians were forced out of their homes by the
first Arab-Israeli War. More than seventy years
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later, most of their houses are long gone, but
millions of their descendants are still registered
as refugees, with many living in refugee camps.
This group—unlike countless others that were
displaced in the aftermath of World War II and
other conflicts—has remained unsettled, demanding
to settle in the state of Israel. Their belief in
a right of return is one of the largest obstacles
to successful diplomacy and lasting peace in the
region. In The War of Return, Adi Schwartz and
Einat Wilf—both liberal Israelis supportive of a
two-state solution—reveal the origins of the idea
of a right of return, and explain how UNRWA - the
very agency charged with finding a solution for
the refugees - gave in to Palestinian, Arab and
international political pressure to create a
permanent “refugee” problem. They argue that this
Palestinian demand for a “right of return” has no
legal or moral basis and make an impassioned plea
for the US, the UN, and the EU to recognize this
fact, for the good of Israelis and Palestinians
alike. A runaway bestseller in Israel, the first
English translation of The War of Return is
certain to spark lively debate throughout America
and abroad.
  The Return Camille Funk,2019-09-20 I've never
met anyone who remembers their birth but I
remember mine. I dream about it all the time. Why?
Because today, October 10, 1997, will be the
seventh time it's happened. Eleanor Blackwell is
turning seventeen and although excited about her
birthday, she already knows what it will bring. At
seventeen Ellie will meet the boy of her dreams,
get swept off her feet, and fall in love only to
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be murdered a year later, right before her
eighteenth birthday. How does Ellie know this?
Because this isn't the first time she's lived this
story¿ it's the seventh. With each rebirth, Ellie
finds herself in a different time period but
surrounded by the same souls of both her friends
and enemies leading her to the conclusion that in
order to change her fate she must unravel the
secrets those closest to her are hiding. Piecing
together the clues spanning over 200 years, can
Ellie alter events enough to change her death this
time around? Or, is she cursed to repeat the same
mistakes and return once again?
  The Great Return Arthur Machen,2017-11-13 The
Great Return
  The Return Joseph Conrad,2017-06-04 Conrad is
considered an early modernist, though his works
still contain elements of 19th-century realism.
His narrative style and anti-heroic characters
have influenced many authors, including F. Scott
Fitzgerald, William Faulkner, Ernest Hemingway,
Andr� Malraux, George Orwell, Graham Greene,
Gabriel Garc�a M�rquez, John le Carr�, V. S.
Naipaul, Philip Roth, J. M. Coetzee, and Salman
Rushdie. Many films have been adapted from, or
inspired by, Conrad's works.
  A PERSISTENT SOUL Manoj Patil,2018-09-24 ‘’In
the Western countries, first they are strangers,
then they become friends, then they become more
than friends, then they become strangers again’’ A
Persistent Soul is a story of Sagar and Kimberly
who love each other but they understand ‘love’
differently. She is 23, he is 24. She is beautiful
and he is an average looking guy. She is British



9

and he is an Indian. They both are students. He is
simple, optimistic, enthusiastic and ambitious.
She is hard-headed, unyielding, unforgiving and
intolerant but both are heartwarming and
exhilarating. Accidently they meet, become friends
and fall in love. She is a right girl for him and
he is a right guy for her but is the 'time' right
for both of them? A middle-class Indian boy, who
is new to the Western world, does not understand
the Western theory of love. He falls in love with
a girl and decides to spend the rest of the life
with her. Kimberly is an over thinker and wants to
take every step slowly. She has secrets which she
doesn’t want to tell anyone and he is the one who
wants to know everything. The author Manoj Patil
takes us through an incredible journey of love and
loss with his debut novel 'A Persistent Soul'. The
story of the journey of their love is described
beautifully provide vivid sketches of beautiful
Newcastle town that form the milieu for their
romance. Kimberly's complex character and her
complicated past, Western life and culture
sensitively brought out through the eyes of a
middle-class Indian who persists through storms
and rough seas to unite with her spirited lover.
  Journey Aaron Becker,2020-12-01 The winner of
the prestigious Caldecott Honor, and described by
the New York Times as 'a masterwork', Aaron
Becker's stunning, wordless picture book debut
about self-determination and unexpected friendship
follows a little girl who draws a magic door on
her bedroom wall. Through it she escapes into a
world where wonder, adventure and danger abound.
Red marker pen in hand, she creates a boat, a
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balloon and a flying carpet which carry her on a
spectacular journey ... who knows where? When she
is captured by a sinister emperor, only an act of
tremendous courage and kindness can set her free.
Can it also guide her home and to happiness? In
this exquisitely illustrated book, an ordinary
child is launched on an extraordinary, magical
journey towards her greatest and most rewarding
adventure of all...
  Return Fire (Moving Target, Book 2) Christina
Diaz Gonzalez,2016-09-27 The thrilling sequel to
Moving Target! When a young girl can determine the
destiny of the world, the wrong choice could lead
to disaster... WHO WILL CONTROL DESTINY?Cassie
Arroyo has the ability to use the Spear of
Destiny. And despite knowing the dangers of such a
powerful object, she uses it to shape the future
and save her father's life.The consequences of
that small choice are larger than Cassie could
ever have imagined. It produced a chain reaction -
and now, in her visions of the future, Cassie sees
chaos and death spreading across Rome.With the
help of her friend Asher, Cassie is determined to
fix the future she's created . . . but it's not
going to be simple. The spear's been stolen by
people who want to use it for their own dark
purposes.Can Cassie recapture the spear before
it's used against her? And will she be able to
undo the harm she's caused, or will she only cast
the world into greater chaos? Christina Diaz
Gonzalez's Return Fire is a nonstop, action-packed
adventure, full of mystery and intrigue, that will
take you on a wild and wonderful ride across
Italy.
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  Return from Tomorrow George G. Ritchie,Elizabeth
Sherrill,2023-01-31 The True Story of an Uncharted
Journey Through the Afterlife As a world war raged
around him, a young soldier named George Ritchie
barely comprehended his own death as he left the
physical world--only to return minutes later. Yet
in the space between death and coming back to
life, he experienced eternity. In this riveting
true story, Dr. George Ritchie shares some of the
most stunning and detailed descriptions of life
after death. You'll encounter other non-physical
beings, travel through different dimensions of
time and space, and discover a series of worlds--
some hellish in their separation from life, some
glorious in their heavenly brilliance. But most
amazingly, you'll witness his transformational
meeting with the Light of the world, the Son of
God. Hailed as one of the most amazing visions of
the afterlife ever recorded, Ritchie's experience
forever changed the course of his life and his
understanding of the realm beyond our own--and it
can do the same for you.
  The Return of the Soldier (Classic Reprint)
Rebecca West,2016-07-22 Excerpt from The Return of
the Soldier H, don't begin to fuss! Wailed Kitty.
'if a woman began to worry in these days because
her husband 'hadn't writ ten to her for a
fortnight! Besides, if he 'd been anywhere
interesting, anywhere where the fight
  Electronic Return File Specifications and Record
Layouts for Individual Income Tax Returns ,1996

Discover tales of courage and bravery in Crafted
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by is empowering ebook, Stories of Fearlessness:
Return . In a downloadable PDF format ( Download
in PDF: *), this collection inspires and
motivates. Download now to witness the indomitable
spirit of those who dared to be brave.
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